Mallory Coach House Committee Meeting

September 1, 2021 6:30 p.m.

Meeting held at the Coach House with Covid19 restrictions in place

Present: Reg Hunt, Donna Hunt, Bob Greenhorn, Molly Sorensen, Sandra Wells, David Wells, Bob Morrison, Barb Morrison, Gail Williams, Carson Massey, Brenda Craig, Anne Hunt

Welcome by Bob Morrison

<u>Agenda</u>

<u>Minutes</u> – Moved by Donna and seconded by Bob Greenhorn to accept the minutes as printed. Carried.

Treasurer's Report

Moved by Bob Greenhorn and seconded by Anne to accept the report as given. Carried.

Business Arising & New Business

Work Party

- lights in Drive Shed have been updated
- mesh for security in Drive Shed has been installed
- Drive shed electrical panel has been updated to 60 amp
- next jobs will be in the attic

Barb has received many positive comments regarding the shed and drive shed.

Carson questioned the insurance coverage of the contents of the Drive Shed. There is no security installed in the Drive Shed.

Open House and Vendors Market – August 21/21 – everything went well, but it was extremely hot

Thank you to Molly for doing a great job organizing the event.

Discussion re future events – perhaps holding a market

- pop up markets

Bob Morrison thanked everyone for all the help to make this a successful event.

T.I.F.A. - Art show scheduled for Sept 10, 11, 12, 2021

- discussion
- flowers at the front of the Coach House will be refreshed before the event.

Carson mentioned how pleased he & FOY Council are with the work of the Coach House Committee.

- everyone at the meeting was given a tour of the Glassworks Room. The work is progressing very well.

A thank you letter to be sent to Brian Phillips, composed by Bob Greenhorn, was read and everyone agreed it should be sent as soon as possible.

A rope, made and donated by Gord Chisamore was received, to close off the stairs. as needed. Thank you Gord.

Adjourned: 8:15 p.m.		
Net meeting:		
Chairman	Secretary	
Bob Morrison	Donna Hunt	